:We are grateful for our scripture:
: readers who’ve blessed us all year!

May pou shine the ljght of

C/irist in the New Year : :

:We are also thankful to those who':

:shared the Christmas story. Your:

SERMON NOTES §V0ices made our celebration extra:

Date: Speaker: : SpeciaI! :

Text:

Title:

Thank you to Jeanie, Sondra and Donna

for taking pictures for our bulletin

throughout the year! To those who also

contributed pictures, thank you so much! »
Pictures express so much more of what

our Church Family does throughout the

year! Keep them coming!

Notes:

To request a new box of Offering Envelopes or
to discontinue receiving a box if you now use
TITHE.LY, please call the church office or
speak with Spike or Matt so we may order a
correct amount of new envelope boxes.

Thank youl

P TELLUS

If you have changed your:

Name, address, phone number,
email address, etc.

= J &
What I Learned:

Thank you!
Contact the church office:
941-755-3503
belltower3@verizon.net

Envelopes




Music is the voice of the soul!

As a faith community, we’re here to share in each others’ expe-

riences and lift each other in prayer. Please contact the church &% join us for Choir Practice every Sunday

@5 If you have a passion for song please
o &
morning at 8:30 am in the Choir Room!

for any prayer requests or updates you may have.

1rMembel'S

Continued prayers for all those on our prayer list. We&ome ' Contact Donna Brown if needed: 616-293-7379

BGCC participates in the Giving Tree
Project for Bayshore Elementary and
this year was a huge success for Mana-
tee County Students. The funds collect-
ed from our church helped to purchase

13 bikes, 8 scooters, one pair of roller

skates, 2 fishing poles and various toys.
With other local business a total of 626

kids and 207 families were assisted this

Christmas.

We received a lovely thank you from Eunice
and Leland Swanson:

it a Great Doy !
Joln us for DE'D
e with Pastor

% “To our wonderful friends at Bayshore Gar-
dens Community Church. Thank you for
your prayers, calls, cards and concern. We are sad we can’t
come back to Florida. Leland is still on oxygen due to his
fractured ribs from a fall”

T I T H E LY Our continued prayers go out to Eunice and Leland,
N .

i Innovative church giving we miss you both!

Meals on Wheels PLUS
‘_+i> OF MANATEE

ofoliOME R Gy
MEALS THE FOOD BANK
= o wavarez
ery Wednesday
LlOam - 1lam
ellowship Hall

https://tithe.ly/give?c=1317889




